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iGT UNC Consultation Response 

 
Date 7th December 2007 

Reference iGT012 Consultation  
 
 

Title 
 

Amendment to the window for acceptance of 
Meter Reads by Pipeline Operators 

Respondee Heidi Martin 
RWE Npower 

Position on the Modification  
 

Support Modification 
 

Facilitation of the relevant objectives 
 
RWE Npower support the proposer's belief that this will facilitate the effective competition 
between relevant Shippers and between relevant Suppliers as it will help to ensure that 
more meter reads are used in the calculation and reconciliation of gas consumption 
ensuring correct allocation of costs between Shippers/Suppliers. 
 
Additional Information and Comments 
 
RWE Npower supports the implementation of this modification proposal as it will allow 
more "actual" reads to be used during the AQ Review process which will improve the 
accuracy of the AQ's for the following gas year. 
 
We also support the move to align the iGT UNC rules with that of the Large Transporter's 
UNC as it will give Shippers the opportunity to integrate the management of processing and 
validation of meter reads into one system/process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Completed forms should be returned to the iGT UNC Representative, Gemserv Ltd 
at iGT-UNC@gemserv.com or faxed to 020 7090 1001 
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